
 
 
Mach 27, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Invitation for Bids (IFB) 4-2093 
“Building Repairs at Santa Ana Bus Base”     
 
Ladies/Gentlemen: 
 
This letter and its attachments comprise Addendum No. 3 to the above 
captioned Invitation for Bids issued by the Orange County Transportation 
Authority (“Authority”).   
 

1. Bidders are advised that the Authority has scheduled an additional site 
visit. The site visit schedule and location are as follows: 

 
March 28, 2024 

1:30 p.m.  
Santa Ana Bus Base 

           4301 West MacArthur Boulevard, Santa Ana, CA 92704 
 
Bidders are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 3 in their 
“Bid Form”.  
 
Bidders are advised that all changes addressed in this  
Addendum No. 3 shall be incorporated into the final Agreement. 
 
Questions regarding this Addendum No. 3 should be directed to the undersigned 
at 714-560-5670 or gvalle@octa.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gustavo Valle 
Senior Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
 
Attachments: 
N/A 
 
 


